
Hello Sansome Families: 
 
Thank you for booking your virtual Conferences for tonight and tomorrow morning to 
celebrate Term 2 learning!  Hard to believe we are nearing the end of April.  Term 3 is a 
time for students to consolidate their learning and continue to progress towards their 
year-end outcomes.  Report cards issued in June reflect students’ overall achievement 
in relation to the year end outcomes. 
 
April Fun Lunch is coming up Friday, April 29th. Thank you, Parent Council! Please see 
the attached Fun Lunch information. Orders close on Sunday. 
 
Please return all outstanding raffle ticket booklets. They must be returned to the 
school regardless of whether they were sold or not. The draw was held yesterday at 
1:30 and all winners have been contacted. 
 
The next Parent Council meeting will be held virtually on Monday, May 6th at 6:00 on 
Teams.  Please e-mail henrietta.hoch@sjasd.ca or robert.bell@sjasd.ca for your Teams 
invite.  Thank you to our hard-working Parent Council for all their on-going efforts to 
support our kids and their learning! 
 
A number of parents had enquired about Orange Shirts from the Sansome School wear 
collection.  We have launched a Spring sale of Sansome clothing which includes 
Orange shirts and Hoodies.  Given supply delays, we wanted to ensure the Orange 
shirts arrived before the end of this school year and families would have them for 
September 30th Orange Shirt Day.  The sale runs until the beginning of May.  Proceeds 
from the sale of Orange shirts and hoodies will go to the Orange Shirt Day Society.  The 
Orange Shirt Society is a non-profit organization with its home in Williams Lake, BC 
where Orange Shirt Day began in 2013.  
 
Please see the attached ordering information flyer and the sale can be accessed at the 
following link: 
 
https://sansomeschool2022.itemorder.com/shop/sale/ 
 
Henrietta Hoch                 Robert Bell 
 
 
Water Bottles: Please remember to send your child with a reusable water bottle. 
The water fountain spouts are still closed but we do have no touch bottle fillers attached 
to the fountains. 
 
Next Early Dismissal Day: Tuesday, May 3rd. Students will be dismissed at 3:18 pm. 
Buses run approximately 30 minutes earlier. 
 
No School: Friday April 22nd 
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Spring Photos will take place Monday, May 9th beginning at 9:30 am. 
 
Milk Store: Milk tickets are $1.00 each or a sheet of 10 for $10.00 and can be 
purchased in the office. Students can now purchase Kernels Popcorn at lunch. The cost 
is $2.00 per bag and the flavours are Butter Salt, White Cheddar, Salt & Vinegar and 
Dill Pickle. 
 
Lincoln Middle School Grade 6 Online Information Evening: 
A virtual parent information evening using Microsoft Teams will occur on the evening of 
Thursday, April 28th beginning at 6:00 pm.   
 
This online event is meant to be attended only by current grade 5 students who 
reside in our catchment area and have already received a grade 6 Lincoln Middle 
School registration form for the fall. 
 
Please follow this link to request your invitation to this online 
event:   https://forms.gle/NydoD9bw3RaD6nhQ8 
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